ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: August 10, 2018
TO: All Qualifiers %1/\/\
e
FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 — LOI Sidewalk Strategic Study

LETTERS OF INTEREST DUE: August 23, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by a potential qualifier
regarding the above-referenced Letter of Interest. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Is this a bid or is it a request for qualifications?

Response: A request for qualifications.

Question 2: May we have a copy of the City’s current prioritization methodology and project
list to aid in developing the matrix or a URL where we may find it?

Response: No. The City desires an independent study to determine linear connections.
This study is not intended to determine deficiencies in our existing system.

Question 3. How is this work related to an ADA Transition Plan?
Response: Not related.
Question 4: Docs the City currently have an ADA Transition Plan?

Response: The transition plan is currently in draft form and not ready for publication.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



